Sent: riday, December 08, 2000 4:22 PM

To: mike buckley

Co: mg bellomo; *
ark vieira, matt miller; todd davison;

Subject: w. scanr request for community status

we are running several days behind. i will forward you an opinion
next week.

thanks,

The information contained in this e-mail message and any attachments is
confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entities
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify me immediately.

----- Original Message -----
From:

To: mike buckley

: doug bellomo m
W = e o
davison ;

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2000 4:38 PM
Subject: scdnr request for community status

Per our understanding that FEMA is considering a request from
SCDNR to be designated as a "community”, we plan to provide
FEMA a legal opinion on that matter by next Friday. It will confirm
that the law will not allow SCDNR to be designated as a "community"
by FEMA. Therefore, please do not make a final decision on this
matter until you have reviewed the legal opinion that we will provide.

thanks,
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